




















The Kaw Nation takes great pride in extending heartfelt 
congratulations to Wrangler Collyar and Josiah Owen, esteemed 
members of our tribal community. These two remarkable 
individuals, who share a special bond as childhood friends, 
recently achieved a significant milestone by successfully 
completing Marines boot camp in San Diego, California.

As Wrangler and Keegan step into this new phase of their lives, As Wrangler and Keegan step into this new phase of their lives, 
we proudly stand beside them, honoring a longstanding tradition of 
Kaw participation in the military. Their accomplishments reflect the 
collective strength and character of the Kaw Veterans nationwide.

We look forward with great anticipation to witnessing the continued We look forward with great anticipation to witnessing the continued 
success and growth of Wrangler Collyar and Keegan Owen. May 
their futures be filled with prosperity, fulfillment, and the realization 
of all their aspirations!




